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With Covid rates high in our region, holiday
gatherings have been an opportune time for
the virus to spread. As school and offices
reopen, we encourage everyone who was
exposed or is experiencing symptoms to get
tested. Do not assume it is just a cold.

While vaccines are highly effective at
preventing hospitalization, breakthrough
infections have become more common with
new variants. Testing is available at the

municipal center with expanded hours. View the full schedule.

https://www.montgomerynj.gov/health/page/get-tested-covid-19-following-holidays
https://www.montgomerynj.gov/health/page/covid-testing

